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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 
ADVICE 
Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 28 March 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: Moreton Bay  

Activity: Search and rescue exercise

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Marine Rescue Queensland and Water police will conduct a search and rescue exercise on Saturday 
6th April 2024 between 18:30 and 20:30. The exercise area is bounded by approximate positions: 
 
Latitude 27°19.909’S,  Longitude 153° 12.040’E 
Latitude 27° 20.575’S,  Longitude 153° 13.250’E 
Latitude 27° 20.575’S,  Longitude 153° 13.250’E 
Latitude 27° 18.401’S,  Longitude 153° 14.727’E 
 
The exercise will involve between 8 and 10 Marine Rescue Queensland and Water Police vessels 
conducting line abreast search patterns.  
Four to five targets labelled SAREX with contact information will be unlit within the area. 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting the area.  
 
 
 
Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


